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Dear Professor Weglein:

It is with great pleasure that I congratulate you on receiving the
prestigious Maurice Ewing Medal from the Society of Exploration
Geophysicists.

Your research benefiting our nation’s energy security, your many
previous national awards, and your scholarly work bring added prestige to
your college and the university. It is thanks to exceptional faculty members
such as you that the University of Houston is able to continue on its path to
greater national and international recognition.

With warm regards,
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Renu Khator
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